
Holland Township PTO  

News & Upcoming Events/ 

February Monthly Meeting 

 

Hello, 

We are looking forward to our meeting this week, being held on Thursday, February 23 at 7:00 pm in the 

HTS Auditorium. We are very excited for this week's meeting as it will be immediately followed by the 

HTS Parent Chat Series, with a topic of "Building Partnerships Between Parents & Teachers", presented 

by Dr. Mary Beth Reardon & Dr. Leslie Meskin. We will plan to wrap up the PTO meeting by 7:30 so 

that we can all benefit from these great speakers! The PTO will provide light refreshments for attendees.  

Attached to this e-mail you will find: 

 2/23/2023 Meeting Agenda 
 1/18/2023 Meeting Minutes 
 December & January Treasurer Reports 

Please review these items ahead of the meeting. 

 

8th Grade Dance Committee Meeting 

 

The 8th Grade Dance Committee will be meeting on Tuesday, February 21st at 6:30 
at the Holland Library. The meeting is open to all 8th grade parents, as well as those 
from other grades that are interested in helping out or want to learn more!  
  

Seeking baked good donations for March 8th!  

The PTO's Hospitality Committee will be providing baked goods for the Drama Club's Senior Night on 

March 8th. Click here if you are interested in donating for this event! 

  

Upcoming Events 

 

We have some exciting events and fundraisers coming up, so please mark your calendars!  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0c4ca8a82fa6fe3-drama#/


 February 21st - 8th Grade Dance Committee Meeting, 6:30 @ Holland Library 
 February 23rd - Monthly PTO Meeting, 7:00 @ HTS Auditorium, followed by Parent Chat @ 

7:30  
 March 17th - Elementary Assembly  
 March 24th - MELT Ice Cream Truck at Holland School  
 March 24th - Eyes of the Wild - free family event, 7:00 @ HTS Auditorium  
 March (Date TBD) - QCrew BBQ Dinner Sale 

REMINDER: If you have the PTO’s Venmo account saved, please be sure to update your records as it has 

changed. We can now be found under @Holland-TownshipPTO in the Venmo app. 

We hope to see you at our meeting this week!  
 


